

Queensland Transport

Our ref

MC41004

06 MAR 2009

Mr Paul French Co-Convenor Brisbane CBD BUG GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Old 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter dated 24 February 2009 to the Minister for Transport, Trade, Employment and Industrial Relations, regarding the plans for the City Reach Boardwalk. As the Government has assumed a caretaker role during the general election period, by convention, the Minister has asked that I respond direct to you on his behalf.

Advice has been sought and a reply will be forwarded to you at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

ROB HILLIER

Director (Government and Legislation Services)